
NMRT Board Member Progress Report - NMRT Councilor 
 

1. Office Name: NMRT Councilor 

 

2. Office Term: 2011-2014 

 

3. What kind of interaction have you had with your committees thus far this 

year? What support have you been able to provide them? 

 

In order to communicate most efficiently with the NMRT membership, I 

blogged about the council sessions and NMRT Board Meeting in “real time.”  

My goal was to provide “real time” information for those unable to attend 

ALA Midwinter or the Council sessions.  All in all, I received positive 

feedback on this effort and will plan to blog the Annual Conference as well.  

Hopefully, I can advertise this effort better so that the full membership can 

take advantage of this service. 

 

 

4. What would you still like to accomplish in your office before the end of your 

term?  

 

Continue to represent NMRT in the most effective way on ALA Council. 

 

 

5. Date of report: 02/18/13 

 

6. Submitted by:  Susan L. Jennings, NMRT Councilor 

 


